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From: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
To: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
Subject: ACSC September E-Notes 
Date: Mon, 31 Aug 2015 21:13:49 -0400 

Dear ACSC Presidents, 
  
I hope this finds each of you and your shag clubs wrapping up a fun summer. I think we 
are all ready for cooler temperatures. Fall Migration is certainly right around the corner. I 
hope that you are planning on attending, sharing special moments and making 
memories with your shag family and friends. A couple of important items listed below 
that are important for SOS and for your clubs! 
  
Icon Application: 
  
Phyllis Drake, Chairman of the Icon Committee , when making presentations, always 
refers to the movers and shakers of our shag clubs as "spark plugs". It is that time again 
that you have an opportunity to recognize the “spark plugs” of your club. If you as a 
president or past president know of anyone that meets the criteria on the application, 
please submit their nomination (only one per club). There are many potential icons in 
our clubs that have never been submitted. The application to nominate a potential icon 
follows. The scoring sheets are available to view in the link. Please give this some 
thought and make sure that the application is completed with all the 
information enclosed. Deadline for nominations to be submitted is November 1, 
2015. http://shagdance.com/adobe/acsc_manual/acsc-
manual%20by%20sections/ACSC%20misc%20forms%20apps%20and%20info/ICON-
NOMINATION-FORM14PGD.pdf.  Since 1995, 102 members of shag clubs have 
received this honor which is one of the highest honors a member of an ACSC club can 
receive.  Will one of the next five Shag Icons be from your club? 
  
ACSC Business Meeting: Saturday, September 26, 2015 10:00 AM, Ocean Drive 
Resort  
Please remember that you must attend three meeting per year with the workshops 
being mandatory! 
  
SOS Cards: 
Card sales are going great for SOS.  Please return all unsold cards ASAP! Please mail 
a club check for your cards to SOS P.O. Box 4456, North Myrtle Beach, SC 29597. 
Also, any unsold cards can be mailed to the same address.  Registration forms should 
be mailed to Wanda Cavin, 134 Venus Lane, Mooresville, NC 28117 or 
wbcavin@gmail.com. 
  
Fun Sunday/Fun Monday Tickets:  A special thanks to your club for selling tickets.  The 
deadline is September 1, 2015. If you have any issues or concerns please 
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contact Rosemary Parten at randbparten@windstream.com or (919) 774-8090. Please 
follow instructions on your ticket package! Also, has your club thought about being a 
street vendor? Information and forms on www.shagdance.com. Click on Fun 
Sunday/Fun Monday! 
  
**Remember that we are guests on the streets of North Myrtle Beach. We need to make 
sure that we do our best to pick up our belongings and trash when we get ready to 
leave. As in the past, there will be no coolers or containers permitted on the street or in 
public areas during Fun Monday. We want everyone to have fun, but please remember 
that adult beverages may be obtained from local merchants & consumed on their 
premises only. 
  
Please check the website to make sure that your club information is current and correct. 
If any change should occur, please submit the club information form or contact Lisa 
Caveny at  acscsecretary@aol.com. It is extremely important that you submit this form. 
This is our permanent record that is kept for our records for ACSC. 
  
Please encourage your club members to join our SOS FB page! Vicki Harrison our 
administrator works very hard in keeping the page updated daily! Lots of great 
information! Also please visit the photos section on www.shagdance.com, Vickie is in 
the process of downloading old photos and posting on the website. Many Thanks to 
Vickie for this huge undertaking!!!! 
  
Our many thanks once again for your commitment in serving as your shag club 
president or officer. We hope to see each of you at SOS. It is a pleasure to serve your 
club as part of the ACSC. We certainly appreciate your support of the SOS Partner 
Clubs. Please stop us at SOS, introduce yourself, and say Hello! 
  
ACSC Board Team, 
  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy 
   
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found 
on www.shagdance.com. We all proudly serve you and if you have questions or 
concerns we are always available. 
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